
Hello,
I hope that you have had a good week. We have had a busy yet exciting week
with our first House Launch Day. The children and staff enjoyed getting to know
then other members of their houses and taking part in lots of creative activities.

Safeguarding Survey.
We really value your feedback. Please complete
before Monday 24th February.
Online Questionnaire - Survey Manager

World Book Day
Thursday 6th March. Children are invited to come
dressed as their favourite book character.
Have a restful break and see you after the half term,

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Date: 14/02/25

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 22

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
– 1st white badge
Lansdowne Class:

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Richmond Class:
Caleb, Aleeza- first white badge.

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/SMS?code=44988-65356-32886911


Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Date: 07/02/25 Principal: Miss Rebecca SmithIssue: 21

Search: KnightonTMET 
https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X 
formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Friday 14th February – school closes 
for spring half term
Monday 24th February – school 
reopens to children
Thursday 27th February – Chocolate 
Bingo – tickets available on MCAS
Tuesday 4th March – Family 
Learning – Digital Awareness
Thursday 6th March – World Book 
Day 

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Optimism:
Thinking positively and seeing the brighter 
side. 

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

A huge congratulations goes 
to Richmond class, for 
amazing attendance and to 
Lansdowne class for excellent 
punctuality this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 91.8%
Bloomfield 92.9%
Macaulay 91.6%

Lansdowne 93.4%

Richmond 95.1%
Hughenden 92.8%

Lothair 91.7%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
92.5%

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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